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Wednesday 4th September 2024 
 

Dear Reception Families, 

I would like to apologise for the confusion and any errors caused by our recent 
communications. This is not the experience we wanted for your start with us.  

I can confirm all Reception children will stay at school tomorrow and Friday until 
12.30pm. For Thursday and Friday all Reception children will be given a hot meal. 

If you indicated on your application form that your child would have a school dinner, 
they will be provided with one daily from Monday. If you did not request a school dinner, 
please ensure your child brings a packed lunch each day. 

Below, you'll find the menu for tomorrow and Friday: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also invite all parents to our "Meet the Teacher" tomorrow at 12.15pm in 
our Studio. After this meeting, parents will be taken to the Reception classroom to see 
their child’s learning area. Children can then go home with their parents. Our 
Attendance Officer will speak with any families who did not specify their lunch 
preference on their application form. 
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Please refer to page 3 of the "About Our School" information included in your starter 
packs (this is also available on our website). Please note that these times have 
remained the same since last year. Nursery and Reception start times are different.  

Starting next week, all Reception children will attend school full-time, with the day 
beginning at 8.50am and ending at 3.10pm. I hope this helps to clear up any confusion. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation and we look forward to a wonderful 
year together.  

Your sincerely,  

 

Mrs P Blow 
Headteacher 


